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37th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Oman – 21 January 2021   

Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Madam President, 

Sri Lanka extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Oman and appreciates the presentation made. 
We appreciate the commitment demonstrated by Oman to advancing human rights since its second UPR, as demonstrated by its accession to 3 human rights conventions including the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights and the Convention against Torture, and the withdrawal of reservations under the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of

Discrimination against Women and the Convention on the Rights of the Child.
Sri Lanka also commends measures taken by Oman to combat human trafficking and the high global standards that Oman has achieved in human development including the right to education and gender parity in education. 

We also note steps taken by Oman to implement the Security Council resolutions on the prevention and suppression of terrorism and the financing of terrorism.

While acknowledging the work already undertaken in these areas, Sri Lanka, in a constructive spirit, recommends that Oman:

1. Intensifies efforts to expand labour law protections including for migrant workers;
2. Continues efforts at advancing the right to health under the national health strategy 2050; and

3. Enhances protection for persons with disabilities in line with the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities through the enactment of appropriate national legislation. 
We wish Oman success in its UPR engagement. 

